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2024-25 Rotation Year...Starting Soon
By Antoinette Brown, RPh

Spring is springing here at the University of Wyoming School
of Pharmacy (UWSOP), and students and faculty are excited to
wrap up another academic year and start new summertime
adventures. Soon we will be starting another year of
experiential education rotations, and we are excited to work
with all of you who have one or more of our students on
rotation in 2024-25. To those who did not get assigned a
student, we will keep your availability on file in case any
students need to change their schedule during the upcoming
year.

Some of you may have the springtime spirit of wanting to
experience something new and fresh when teaching your
rotation students. . 

FOLLOW UWSOP ON  
SOCIAL MEDIA 
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For that we have a suggestion you may want to try, and that is using social media. We have two
continuing education (CE) courses that focus on the topic of using X (formally Twitter) for education
and professional development. One is a podcast, and the other is an on-demand course, both
available through CEImpact.

      UNIVERSITY OF  WYOMING SCHOOL OF PHARMACY
SOCIAL MEDIA

INSTAGRAM    FACEBOOK    LINKEDIN

To access these two CEImpact CE courses, follow the steps below:

1. Sign into your eValue account
2. Click on the “Learning Modules” tab
3. Click on  the “CEImpact” link in the blue ribbon right below the program tabs
4. Click on the “Connect to CEImpact Account”
5. Use the Preceptor Access Code: UWY23
6. Click on the “Preceptor” link under the “Course Catalog” heading
7. Look for the titles, “Number Needed to Tweet: Incorporating Technology into Experiential
Learning” and “Precept2Practice: Using Social Media to Engage Experiential Learners”

The “Number Needed to Tweet: Incorporating Technology into Experiential Learning” CE course
provides 0.2 CEUs, and the Precept2Practice podcast, “Using Social Media to Engage Experiential
Learners” provides 0.05 CEUs.

We hope you enjoy these courses and that they inspire you to try something new with your
experiential education students. Please feel free to reach out to the Experiential Education Office
with any questions or needs that may arise. We would be happy to assist you.

Happy Spring!
The University of Wyoming Experiential Education Program
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